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  Friday, 03 October 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Nut Free School 
Due to some children having a severe nut allergy, please do not send nuts into school. 

 

 
Attendance 

These five classes had the highest attendance this week. 
Our overall school attendance this week was 96.12% Well done! 

Y5 Meerkat Class 99.65% 

Y6 Hoopoe Class 98.57% 

Y3 Crane Class 98.13% 

Rec Duckling Class and Y4 Penguins 97.78% 
 

 

Punctuality 
Well done to our Rec Ducklings, Y1 Lions and Y4 Penguins as they had no children arriving late this week. 
 

             

Rock Kidz 
I am delighted to announce that we are having another visit from Rock Kidz. On 3rd November, we will 
turn the hall into a rock concert and we ask children and staff to dress as a pop or rock star for the day. 
Children across school have been asking me to book this again all year! 
Rock Kidz then teach the children an age appropriate song and dance, with a clear positive message. 
There is an opportunity to buy Rock Kidz merchandise such as t shorts and hoodies, at the end of the day 
https://www.rockkidzuk.com/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We ask the children to each bring a donation towards this event, which costs over £1000 for the day. If 
each child could donate £2 to this, it would really benefit the school and ensure that all children have a 
great experience. Please send the donations to school on Friday 10th October when we mark Mental 
Health Day – see below. 
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Reedley Primary School                                        
Reedley School Reedley Road Reedley Burnley BB10 2NE 01282 693688 

www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bell 

 
     

Road Safety Ambassadors 
Our School Council have taken on the role of Junior Road Safety Ambassadors (JRSA). This week they met 
with Danny Hoyle, a road safety officer from Lancashire County Council. 
Over the coming months, they will be delivering key messages about road safety to children and their 
families. They were all presented with JRSA badges this week. Look out for their first campaign coming 
soon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wear Yellow  
The School Council would like staff and children to wear YELLOW to school on Friday 10th October to raise 
awareness of how to maintain positive mental health.  
The key message is that ‘we stand brighter, together’. 
During the day children will think about ways they can look after their mental health and keep a healthy 
mind and healthy body. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
Author Grandad Wheels will be 
visiting school on Monday 6th 
October. Children will be able to 
purchase books in advance with all 
profits going to charity. Further 
details will be sent out separately. 
 

 

 

Clubs 
Clubs will start next week. Most clubs are on Wednesday. Children must be collected at 4.15pm from the 
school playground. 
 

 

 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/
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Chill and Chat at Reedley School 
A monthly drop in for parents/carers to relax and chat with other parents/carers of Reedley school. 
The school nurse will be available for private consultations on issues such as: 
 
   •    Sleep support 
   •    Low Level Emotional wellbeing support 
   •    Behaviour 
   •    Public Health Needs (diet, dental, puberty and hygiene etc) 
   •    School readiness 

• Toileting and continence support 
 
Other professionals will be invited to give information and advice on other topics throughout the coming 
months. 
 
First Chill and Chat will be on Monday 20th October from 2pm to 3pm.  
No need to book. 
Just turn up and enjoy free refreshments. 

 

Anti-Bullying Theatre Show 
 
On Thursday, children from Y3, 
4, 5 & 6 watched a theatre show 
and took part in a workshop 
with a strong message about 
anti-bullying. 
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Tesco Stronger Starts: Please Vote for Us! 
You can vote for us in any of these stores: 

• Burnley Extra (BB11 2HE) 
• Reedley Burnley Express (BB10 2PA) 
• Brunshaw Burnley Express (BB10 3JB) 
• Padiham Superstore (BB12 8DQ) 

Please encourage family and friends to support us too.  

Together we can make a huge difference for our children. 

 

Brilliant Mathematicians 
 
Last week four of our brilliant mathematicians took part in a Maths competition with children from other 
local schools. The competition was at Primet High School. They came fourth overall and Mrs Butt said that 
their behaviour was excellent throughout the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Art Sessions 
Parents/carers are invited into school during the following times to see what their children are learning in 
art. There may also be an opportunity for parents to have a turn too! 
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Phonics Workshops 
Thursday 9th October 9:00 - Parent Phonic Workshop of parents of children at Phase 5 Phonics – parents 
will have received an invite if this applies to you 
 
Friday 10th October 9:00 - Parent Phonic Workshop of parents of children at Phase 2 Phonics – parents 
will have received an invite if this applies to you 
 

 

 

Key Events 

• Monday 6th October – Author ‘Grandad Wheels’ will be visiting school 
 

• Friday 10th September – Children asked to wear yellow clothes for school and bring a donation of 
£1 or £2 towards our Rock Kidz event in November. 
 

• Parent meetings with teachers will take place on Tuesday 21st October and Wednesday 22nd 
October. There will be some appointments in the afternoon and some after school.  
Appointments will be open from Friday 3rd October to Friday 17th October.  
 

• Whole school photographs. Families can have pictures taken before school. 
 

• Half term - School will be closed for one week from Monday 27th October to Friday 31st October. 
 

• Monday 3rd November – Rock Kidz will be visiting our school. Children to dress as pop/rock stars. 
 

• Tuesday 2nd December at 2.30pm & Wednesday 3rd December at 2.20pm - Y1 and Year 2 Nativity 
   

• Tuesday 9th December – Reception Class performing Christmas Songs to families 
 

• Christmas Holiday – School will be closed from Monday 22nd December and will reopen on 
Tuesday 6th January. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Sarah Bell, Headteacher 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/

